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Quarantined Quilters released!! 
 
The virus of 2020 seems to be easing and with that, we can start meeting again! First I want to 
remind everyone that attendance to the guild meetings is totally optional. If you are not com-
fortable being in groups, we respect that and will keep all members updated on events and 
meetings via our Facebook page and the newsletter. 
 
The July picnic is still on at the Hoge Farm, 5350 W Hoge Rd Morris, on July 2, however we 
will not be serving a potluck. We will have water available and if you would like to pack your 
own lunchbox, you are welcome to bring that along with a lawn chair. We plan to 
keep our spacing at the picnic, but please plan on bringing your masks, just in case. 
Nisse will be collecting the panel challenge projects and the ornament challenge projects to be 
shown and judged. More importantly, please bring your "quarantine" quilting projects! I am 
looking forward to some great show and tell at Thursdays picnic. 
 
The Methodist Church is reopening so our regularly scheduled meeting on August 6th will meet 
in their fellowship hall. We do have to limit our attendance to 50 members so we will be doing 
a sign-up prior to the meeting night so we stay within the guidelines of the church. We are still 
working out details of future meetings so check emails from Sue Meadows for updates. 
 
I am very excited to finally see my fellow quilters. 
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Laura would like to thank all the members for selling tickets for 
the last raffle quilt.  The winning ticket was drawn at the March 
meeting with the raffle quilt going to Jarrod Simington. 
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Tickets for the Raffle Quilt are ready to be picked up. They will be available at 
the picnic and if you are not going to the picnic give me a call and we will try to 
get them to you. 
 
I know everything is up in the air with the Pandemic, but I'll do my best to get to 
you. If you are at the the picnic and have friends that are close to where you leave, 
please pick up their tickets for them. It would be a great help. 
 
All monies and tickets should come back to me or Patti Rosenbaum. Thanks so 
much for your help. 

2020 Program News 
 
Due to uncertainties with the Covid-19 virus situation,  the  painted barn quilt 
program previously scheduled for this year has been moved to August 2021.  The 
status of the September program will be announced.  Thank you for your under-
standing! 



JULY AUGUST  BIRTHDAYS 
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President –Kathy Hoge 
Vice President –Clara Bal 
Secretary –Marcie Reid 
Treasurer –Penny Johnson 
Membership –Bonnie Marchiniak 
Hospitality –Gloria Hansen & Linda Augsburg 
Webmaster –Lana Stafford 
Newsletter –Sue Meadows 
Special Projects –Nisse Hoge 
2020 Program Facilitator - Pam Ronchetti 
2021 Program Contracts –Pam Ronchetti 
2020 Raffle Quilt - Laura Valdez 
2021 Raffle Quilt - Lana Stafford 
2022 Raffle Quilt –Lana Stafford 

 
 
 
 
 
 

As of now we are proceeding with the April 
quilt show as planned.   
Until we know what is happening with Covid -19 
nothing is definite.   



Hello Ladies! 
I had a delightful experience recently with some of my wonderful quilting friends!  I went on 
my very First Quilt Retreat; yep I was the “Newbie”.  It was a truly magnificent weekend.  
First, there were absolutely NO interruptions … no one asking me if I’m getting hungry so I can 
stop what I’m doing so I can make them a meal; no one asking if I know where this item is or 
where they put away that one; no one checking to see when I’m going to stop sewing so we can 
watch TV together.  I LOVED IT!  The comradery that we experienced was fantastic; we stayed 
up sewing as long as we wanted … no rules!  We laughed, we broke bread together, we shared 
stories but mostly we shared our love of quilting.  I learned a lot (thank you all!) and came 
home feeling truly blessed to have this fantastic group of ladies in my life.   

 

I would be remiss not to mention the Quilt of Valor project for this year.  There were at least 3 
projects being worked on at retreat.  To date The Pieces From The Heart Quilt Guild has com-
mitted to about 24 quilts for this year’s presentation; with 9 or 10 of them being donated.  My 
plan would be to have the VFW identify recipients for half of the quilts, with the remaining 
quilts going to people at Firm Handshake.  If you would like to make a Quilt of Valor and have 
not yet signed up, please let me know @ 815-351-1464 (cell) or crazyleg3@comcast.net.  The 
minimum size for a Quilt of Valor is 55” x 65”, maximum size is 72” x 90” with the ideal size 
being 60” x 80”.  These rules apply particularly if you are donating your quilt.  If you are mak-
ing for a specific recipient, the rules are a little more flexible.    The Presentation is scheduled 
for Sunday, November 8th @ 2 pm at the Morris VFW. 
Thank you all!   
Clara Bal 



Hmm….Aren’t you glad this is 2020?  Or maybe you’d prefer 1949 ? 


